
Ruru Indoor Exhibits notice July 2024

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Below are the activities we will be doing for the 2024 Ruru Indoor

exhibits.

These will be done, by the students, at school on Friday 27th September.

1.Petal Design

You will need to provide a FEW flowers

They will be broken into petals and attached to an ice cream container lid

using vaseline. Any design can be made.

We will provide both the lid (dark blue) and the vaseline.

2. Animal Face Open Sandwich

The students place a piece of bread onto an ice cream container lid and

then use food items to decorate that piece of bread and make it look like

an animal’s face/head.

We will provide the bread (wholemeal) and the ice cream container lid.

You need to provide the items to decorate the bread.

3. Floral Sand tray

The children will be given a tray filled to the top with sand.

Flowers are placed onto the sand so that no sand shows.

They might make a pattern, but they do not have to.

The sand and the tray will be provided at school.

The size of the tray is 17cm x 12cm.

You will need to provide enough flowers to cover the sand. (not a lot

of flowers are needed for this).



4. A Miniature Scene.

The students will make a miniature scene. The scene can be made however

they want it to look. It might be a garden; an underwater scene; a beach;

a park; a dinosaur scene; a hot wheels track. etc, etc.

The scene MUST be put together at school by your child. It can not be

made at home and just brought to school. Items included in the scene may

be made at home, if you wish to make any items.

We will provide the tray and sand in the tray. ( A transparent meat tray

that measures 24cm x 20cm).

You need to provide all of the items to go into/onto the tray.

They can use sand or moss or flowers or shrubs or small “toy like” items

etc, etc. There are no rules -.....but just remember to keep it mini.

5. Nature weaving.

We will make frames threaded with “natural” string at school.

We will then thread/ weave some nature items through the strings (prior

to Friday 27th September).

The items we thread can be collected from home and brought to school or

the students can use the items we will have collected this term.

If you wish to use your own items please keep them at home and we will

let you know when to bring them to school.

We have a nature items box in the room so if you find anything you would
like to put into general sharing then you are very welcome to add it to the
box.



If you have any queries you are welcome to ask.

This notice has been sent to you electronically and it has been put on
the website- under Classrooms- Ruru- Ag day indoor exhibits.

Kerry and Angela


